
 

Attendance Campaign – 

December 2022 

Students who consistently miss school are at risk of 

lower academic achievement and even dropping out of 

school altogether. 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

We are running an Attendance Awareness Campaign 

for December 2022.  The aim of the campaign is to raise 

awareness among students and parents and guardians 

about the importance of attending school every day 

from Monday-Friday respectfully.  Every day a student 

is absent is a lost opportunity for learning.   

 

We have a very busy and enjoyable schedule in St 

Joseph’s Convent School over the coming weeks 

(Christmas Concerts, Pantomimes and Santa visit), we 

expect every child to be present for the month of 

December (except if they are sick). 

 

Brian Fitzgerald – Principal  


